Tennis Supporters' Group (TSG) Report

- TSG held our first meeting for the year on Monday 06/02/2017 with 10 attendees.
- TAS Girls tennis has commenced in Term 1 with our teams starting well
- Our current bank balance is approximately \$3600
- Preparations are underway for our "Australian Open Gala Day" to be held on Sunday 26/03/2017. The previous gala day planned for Sunday 12/2/17 was cancelled due to the extreme heat that weekend.
- Wayne Hampson advised: 2 St Paul's teams competed in the Brisbane International Teams Carnival over the holidays. Congratulations to the Green Ball team who finished **second** out of 21 teams (schools) a great result.
- Next meeting Monday 06/03/2017 in the Clubhouse.

Kym Kuenstner President Tennis Supporters' Group